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Question 

 

Will the Minister state how many teaching staff at Island schools are currently on performance improvement 

plans (PiPs)? 

 

 

Answer 

 

Fewer than five (5) teachers are currently on performance improvement plans. The exact number cannot 

be disclosed to avoid any possible identification of individuals. 

 

 

 


